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Parish Council Satisfaction Survey 

 

The Planning Service is committed to listening to customer feedback to help us to 
identify any positives or negatives or areas for service improvement.  

 
We encourage you to provide any relevant feedback to us so that where workable, we 
can refine our procedures accordingly. To help us, we would like you to complete the 
survey online at  https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/PDNPAPCSatisfaction 
 
Please complete one survey per Parish Council.  The survey will remain open until 31 
January 2014. 

 

If you have any queries please contact the Planning Liaison officer 

diane.jackson@peakdistrict.gov.uk 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas 
& a Happy New Year! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/PDNPAPCSatisfaction

